

Town of Duxbury Massachusetts Planning Board

TOWN CLERK

11 JUL 27 AM 9: 06

BUXBURY, MASS.

Minutes 06/06/11

The Planning Board met at Duxbury Town Hall, Small Conference Room, on Monday, June 6, 2011 at 8:43 PM.

Present: George Wadsworth, Vice-Chairman; Cynthia Ladd Fiorini, Clerk; John Bear, Josh Cutler and Brian

Glennon.

Absent: Amy MacNab, Chairman; Jennifer Turcotte; and Diane Grant, Administrative Assistant.

Staff: Thomas Broadrick, Planning Director.

Mr. Wadsworth called the Planning Board meeting to order at 8:43 PM. This meeting was posted to take place after Planning Board members attended a meeting of the Board of Selectmen to discuss a new Zoning Bylaw Citizen Review Committee.

The agenda topic posted for the Planning Board meeting was a recommendation on an Order of Remand related to the Board's Request for Zoning Enforcement at 21 River Lane. After brief discussion, Board members decided to postpone this topic until the next meeting on June 13, 2011 when all members could be present.

ADJOURNMENT

The Planning Board meeting adjourned at 8:46 PM. The next Planning Board meeting will take place on Monday, June 13, 2011 at 7:00 PM at Town Hall, Small Conference Room, lower level.

878 Tremont Street, Duxbury, MA 02332; Telephone: 781-934-1100 x 148; Fax: 781-934-1137